
 

 

 

 

 

July 2023 

 

Dear Student/Parent, 

We are really looking forward to welcoming you here in September 2023 to begin your 
education over the next five years. 

At Little Ilford School our motto is ‘Courage, Commitment and Compassion’.  We pride 
ourselves on working together as a family. In order to help you prepare for your first day at 
Little Ilford School, I would like to share with you the following key information: 

First day of school is on: Tuesday 5th September 2023 

Entrance and exit: Rectory Road until Friday 15th September and then from Monday 18th 
September students will enter and exit from Browning Road. 

School starts and finishes at following times: 

5th September 2023 6th September 2023 

Start time: 10.20 am. Start time: 8.15 am. 

End time: 3.05 pm End time: 3.05 pm   

 

If parents/carers would like to pick you up, then they can do so via Rectory Road 
gates at the time listed above. 

What will happen on my first week? 

During your first week, you will meet your Tutor, Pastoral Team and link Assistant Head. 
When you are with your Tutor, you will be taken around the school. You will also be given 
your timetable and other information, not to mention you will spend time getting to know 
people in your tutor group and building positive relationships. 

  

 



 

 

 

 

 

Lunchtimes: 

Lunch will be provided for free on the first two days (5th and 6th September) ONLY. After 
this date, you will be expected to have either topped up your child’s account (see below); OR 
give your child a packed lunch OR applied for and will be receiving free school meals (see 
below). 

On the first day of school (5th September 2023), you will receive a letter with details of how 
to log into our online payment system for lunches. Your child will also be receiving a card 
which is used to pay for lunches. Currently, a standard meal is £2.50. 

You should have filled in the Free School Meals form suggested on the bottom of this letter. 
The borough should have sent you a letter explaining whether you are free school meals or 
not by now. If you did not fill in any form, please follow the link below: 

www.newham.gov.uk/Pages/Services/Free-school-meals.aspx 

1. Read the instruction page. 
2. Enter your details 
3. Click submit 

4. If you do not have an email address please use www.fsm.lgfl.net 

You should know that you are expected to be in FULL school uniform from the first day, 
Tuesday 5th September. You have previously been sent a list of this and where to 
purchase it. Copies are also available on the school website. 

Key documentation to be brought in on September: 

Unless we ask you personally – we do NOT require any further documentation. 

Key people for you: Ms Stevens, Ms Smith (Pastoral Team) Ms Begum (Transition 
Coordinator), Ms Hamid (Assistant Headteacher) and Mr Burke (Assistant Headteacher). 

The information in this letter can also be found on our school website: 

http://www.littleilford.newham.sch.uk/ 

Once again, we look forward to seeing you in September 2023. 

Yours faithfully 

 

Ms Begum 
Transition Coordinator 
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